Application to live in a Single in Parish International House

The six singles in Parish will be assigned by language faculty to students with a strong interest in foreign languages as demonstrated by class choices, participation in extra-curricular activities, study abroad, etc.  Native speakers are welcome to apply.  If you are assigned a single in Parish, please be aware it is a year-long housing commitment. 
NAME: ___________________________
E-mail: __________________
Room draw # _________

Year at Carleton and major: ____________________________________________  

Language of Interest:    (Chinese (French (German (Japanese (Russian (Spanish 

1.  Are you a native speaker of the language?  Please explain. 

2.  List the language classes you have taken at Carleton, and when you took them.  Also list the language classes you plan to take next year. 
3.  List your study abroad and/or other experiences with the relevant language, or your plans to study abroad.

4.  What activities do you engage in on campus that demonstrate your commitment to language practice? Examples might include conversation tables, movie nights, special events, etc.   

Please turn over for more to complete this application.

5.  Students selected to live in the Parish singles are expected to speak the target language in the house, participate in and assist with international programming organized by the Language Associate and share their enthusiasm for the target language and culture across campus.  Please explain how you plan to  contribute to house programming.  

6.  Have you applied to be an RA?

Deadline for applications:  4:30 pm, April 11, 2014.
To:  Jean Sherwin, LDC 230, or Mary Tatge, LDC 340.
 If  you are not selected to live in a single, you may still apply to live in one of the doubles or triples in Parish.  That application is online and is due April 18, 2014.
